
H.	SOPHIE	NEWCOMB	MEMORIAL	COLLEGE,	
	 PRESIDENT’S	OFFICE.	 	

Brandt	V.	B.	Dixon	Pres	
	 	 	 	 	 Thomasville	Ga	P.O.	Box	188.	

	 	 	 	 	 	 						New	Orleans,__April	21st__1894	
My	dear	friend,	
	 	 Your	last	most	pleasing	letter	of	the	18th	deserves	my	warmest	thanks	
for	your	very	kind	words;	in	my	last	to	you	I	think	I	told	you	of	Dr	G.	T.	Metcalfe’s	
visit	to	me,	and	about	Mr	James	Pott	and	Mrs	John	Chamberlain,	who	they	were,	for	
both,	I	am	safe	in	writing	you,	would	be	charmed	to	meet	you.	I	have	written	to	the	
latter	by	this	xxxx	mail,	to	please	see	Mr	Mallory	and	ask	him,	whether	the	price	
stated	for	half	a	page,	is	for	one	insertion	or	for	a	year;	dont	you	think	it	better	to	
await	answere	before	sending	the	fotograph.		
		With	you	I	think	$109.20cts	for	52	insertions	very	high.	The	Churchman	is	the	
leading	Church	paper,	and	we	have	no	option,	did	you	get	one	I	sent	you?.	I	send	Mrs	
C’s	^last	letter	to	me	as	she	‘failed’	to	write	what	Mr	Mallory	said	to	her.—	Will	you	
kindly	write	an	article	for	the	paper	and	send	to	me,	none	can	do	it	as	you	can.	I	sent	
a	slip	and	wrote	to	Carson	to	your	care	do	hope	he	received	it.	This	is	a	perfect	day	
after	the	storm.	Mr	C,	sends	greetings	to	all	and	yourself,	with	my	love	from	very		
	 	 	 	 	 	 sincerely	Jo.	L	Newcomb.	
	
Editor's	note	
Under	PRESIDENT'S	OFFICE	in	the	letter	head,	Mrs.	Newcomb	wrote:	Brand	V.	B.	
Dixon	Pres	


